

2G rule revoked – Uni-list-Mail from Prof. Andreas Musil, 24 February 2022

Dear Sir or Madam, dear students, dear colleagues,

With the Third SARS-CoV-2 Containment Ordinance (3rd SARS-CoV-2-EindV), effective February 23, 2022, the optional 2G model for institutions of higher education has been revoked. Section 26 of the 3rd SARS-CoV-2-EindV now requires documentation of your vaccinated or recovered status or proof of daily testing (self-tests are not considered valid). This means that the 3G rule (vaccinated – recovered – tested) for courses and examinations is back in force. Random spot checks of your 3G status will also be carried out during the semester break.

Furthermore, everyone is still **required to wear a medical mask**, and we still recommend FFP2 masks. However, there is no specific requirement under applicable law regarding distances between attendees in the context of teaching.

Kind regards,

Prof. Dr. Andreas Musil Vice President for Teaching and Studies